Communication between home and school for families with English as an additional language



As part of the school admission processes, Admin staff will collect information about the EAL needs of our families and keep our records up to date. Ellesmere College will always try to ensure there is good communication between home and school but we cannot guarantee that we can communicate in a family's home language. The two main areas of verbal communication with families are in meetings and during telephone calls.

We will support these in the following ways:

